
                                                                                                                                                                          
 

 
 

PO Box 48 
Merimbula NSW 2548 

Ph: 64951266    FAX: 64953239 
 

6K Classroom Teacher Replacement 
 

Tuesday, March 25, 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Grandparent/Caregiver, 
 
Mr Ben Kirk will be taking paternity leave from the start of Term 2 until the end of Week 5 (May 30). 
 
Mr Sam Carroll will be teaching 6K whilst Mr Kirk is on leave. Mr Carroll has been teaching Visual Arts to all of 
K-6 this term, and excited to be teaching 6K – a class he knows and enjoys teaching. 
 
Mr Carroll knows the students, and the teaching and learning programs. This term, Mr Carroll is taking part in 
a hand-over to learn more about each child, their current assessment and outcome data and where their next 
steps for future improvement are. I thank Mr Kirk for supporting Mr Carroll in this regard.  
 
This change has been explained to your child in class today, by Mr Kirk and Mr Carroll. 
 
If you have any questions about this change, please contact Mr Mace or me on (02) 64951266.  
 
If you would like to meet with any of us, or would like to meet Mr Carroll, please contact the office (same 
number) to arrange an appointment.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Michelle Huddleston 
Principal 


